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W/E 30th June 2023 

Dear All, 
 
It was so lovely seeing so many of you here today for our Sports Day. We owe a great deal of thanks and 
appreciation to our dedicated ASSA members who were here first thing this morning setting the BBQ’s up and 
running lunchtime so smoothly. This afternoon’s events were kicked off in wonderful style from our country dancing 
group, special thanks to Brian Bennet for making the wooden swords; I hope you enjoyed it as much as I did. Well 
done to all the children who battled through the conditions, we are very proud of you. 
 
KS1 had a brilliant trip to Swanage on Tuesday where they enjoyed the steam train, the beach and, perhaps more 
than anything, the ice creams! Many thanks for all the volunteers who made the trip possible. On Thursday, the 
children loved the production of The Secret Garden which was performed by a travelling theatre production. It was a 
real treat. 
 
It has been a week of physical exertion, in addition to today’s Sports Day, Wednesday’s Aquathon really highlighted 
how the children’s fitness has improved since we built the mile-a-day track. The determination and effort was a joy 
to see.        
 
Next week, we are looking forward to welcome our new reception pupils in for a couple of ‘stay and play’ sessions 
whilst Sapphire Class are continuing their rehearsals for their end of year production. Finally, don’t forget the ASSA 
Bingo here at the school on the 14th there no advance tickets for the event, just purchase on the door. 
 
Have a lovely weekend, 
 
Nigel 
 
Key Dates 
14th July   - Family Bingo 

7th – 9th July   - Year 5 Sleepover 

 

Key Year 6 Dates 

12th July   - Year 6 Performance 

19th July   - Leavers Service 

 

Notices: 

 

The new PCC of Bishops Caundle Church are looking for new members. If you are interested in joining, 
please contact Ren Jenny Nelson on jnelson12@outlook.com. She has lots of exciting ideas and is looking 
for other to help her realise these.     
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